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robotic Lincoln as the real thing
gives me pause. We humans are
much better at imitating the long
and the short of what the actor is
doing. We are good at grasping an
idea. We can adapt quickly to new
notions. And even if we can't quite
emulate an actor -- we can at least

imitate their body language, for
lack of a better term. The Lincoln
Muse robot has hand motions that
allow it to seem like the president.
Credit: Leland Ambrose/CNET That
said, there is a difference between
putting a man in a suit and a robot
that looks and acts like a real man.
The President Lincoln robot could

be really effective. What's
interesting is that it's not as if

people think it's actually Lincoln,
maybe acting. No. They know it's

not Lincoln. That's why they admire
it, in part. Some don't understand
why some of them might be a bit

concerned that the robot might be
a robot. I see one Lincoln robot as a
bit of a testament to the fact that

robots are becoming more and
more commonplace in our lives.
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Lincoln was famously gracious with
those who worked to get him into
office. He was smart and literate,

and had good ideas. In Lincoln, one
can see his will and strength of
character. The fascinating thing
about the robot is its ability to

appear to be respectful and have a
keen sense of humor. That's not
something robots really do, no

matter how much they can
simulate human movements. In the
future, or the near future, the act of
shooting a movie like Lincoln could
be outsourced to robots. They can
shoot quality movies that have the
right combination of emotion and a
sense of humor. [Photos: See David
Hasselhoff on the set of the Lincoln
robot] They could be the next best

thing to the real thing, and the
more they are seen as a legitimate
replacement for actors, the less of
a taboo there will be. Over time,

people will realize that the Lincoln
robot was not the real thing. Maybe

one day, there will be a service
robot version of Neil Armstrong that

goes to the moon, or the robot
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